
 

Newsletter No. 3 - 2020 

strengthening bioethics committees in lusophone african region 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Launch of the CNBS Website 
 
 
The Consortium of LusoAfro-BioEthics was created to strengthen capacity for health research 

ethics review in African Lusophone Countries (ALC). Within the objective of enhancing the 

efficiency of clinical/health research applications reviews, the Consortium Coordinator 

(Comite Nacional de Bioética para Saúde - CNBS) is finalizing the development of the website 

with the support of the Ministry of Health-Mozambique. This website is projected to be 

launched in December 2020 and shall connect all initial nine Institutional Review Boards in 

Mozambique and another additional five in the preparation stage. 
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Currently, the effort is being supported by CNBS institutional funds and can be assessed 

through temporary link http://197.249.6.244/www3.cnbs.gov.mz?uRLView=index. 

Invitations for this event will be sent to the Government Institutions representatives, IRBs 

leaderships and members, Scientific Community and press (newsletters, TV and Radio). 
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